
Telco’s Hickory Branch Moves to a New Location 

Hickory, North Carolina –August 15, 2022 –Telco opened its doors at a new location in Hickory 
 
The move from 355 US Highway 70 SW Hickory to 1858 N Center Street Hickory, took place on August 15th, 
2022. The new Hickory location will give the folks in Viewmont an opportunity to bank with a not-for-profit, 
member owned credit union. 
 
The new branch is much larger allowing for membership growth and extra office space to assist members with 
loan applications and account openings. There is an ATM, ample parking and two drive-thru lanes that will 
feature Telco's first video screen and camera technology. 
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